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Vadym Prystaiko 
Ambassador 
The Embassy of Ukraine 
60 Holland Park 
London 
W11 3SJ 

1 March 2022 

Dear Ambassador 

I am writing on behalf of the Council and the communities of East Cambridgeshire to 
express our respect and support to your nation and the people of Ukraine. 

It is with great sadness and shock that we have seen events unfold over the past few 
days.  I know these sentiments together with admiration for the bravery of your citizens are 
shared by all our communities. 

The UK has a long history in welcoming people fleeing oppression and we in East 
Cambridgeshire will do all we can to uphold this tradition. 

Whilst this letter will make little or no difference on the ground in your country, I hope it 
provides some comfort that your brave nation and people are not being forgotten. 

Yours sincerely 

Councillor Alan Sharp 
Chairman of Council 


